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I have been voting by mail in Oregon for years. It is a safe and effective way to vote.  

States have the right to govern their own voting system and States should decide 

how they want to hold their elections.  In person voting will limit the ability of people to 

vote. I see this as another unlawful power grab from those who are afraid they can 

not win an election by a fair and democratic vote. Keep our mail in voting intact. I 

oppose making in-person voting  a standard election method.   


